Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING – The Florida Department of Education announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

The meeting scheduled for March 15-16, 2010, Tallahassee Community College, 444 Appleyard Drive, Building 38, Room 105, Tallahassee, Florida, noticed in the 3/5/2010, F.A.W., Vol. 36, No. 9, has been rescheduled for:

DATE AND TIME: March 26, 2010, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Tampa Airport Marriott, 4200 George J. Bean Parkway, Duval Meeting Room, Tampa, Florida 33607

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Please see previous notice published in the F.A.W. on March 5, 2010.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lynn Abbott at (850)245-9661, email: lynn.abbott@fldoe.org or by visiting the Department’s website at: http://www.fldoe.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Lynn Abbott at (850)245-9661 or email: lynn.abbott@fldoe.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
